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Included in the News Letter:

· Important Dates

· April Showers Bring May Flowers

· Birthdays

· Fun Sites

· New equipment on the Playground

· Field Trip to the Zoo

· End of the School Year News

· Many more things. . 
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Birthdays

Mary Jane                  April 1

Fran Dresher             April 5

John Smith                April 12

Noah Napp                April 23

[image: image15.wmf]Holly Jones                April 30
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[image: image16.wmf]There will be the stations of the cross on Wednesday the 18 at 2 pm.  It is being put on by the 7th grade class.
	Important Dates to Remember:

April 2: Bring Show and item that    

             shows Spring 

April 8: Palm Sunday Mass

April 10: Celebrate April Birthdays

April 13- 16: Spring Break

April 15:  EASTER!!
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APRIL SHOWERS BRING MAY FLOWERS.

[image: image17.wmf] We are asking for parents to donate flower seeds. We will need them for class on April 18. We are going to plant them in flower pots and watch them grow.  Using this as a science project.  We will see how long it takes for the flowers to start growing.  The students will bring them home after we are done with them.  
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Annual Fundraiser

The annual fundraiser for this year is going to be a bake sale on Saturday the 21st.  You should be reserving more information on this.  The first grade parents are to make some type of brownies.  We will be placing stakes around town to advertise the Bake Sale. 
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New Equipment for the Playground

We will be getting new equipment for the playground. It was donated by Mr. and Mrs. Smith.




	Field Trip to the Zoo
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End of the School year News

 The end of the year is coming by really fast. There is a lot of things that needs to be done before we leave on June.  There is a letter being sent to al parents.  Please read the letter. Thanks
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Important News for Parents

 *Lunch menus will be sent home with child   

       for the month of April.  

 *Parent Teacher Conferences are coming up  

       soon.  Look for a letter soon.

  *Mrs. Andrews is leaving after this year.   

        Going Away party will be May 2. 
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Special Thanks to Mrs. Lueths 4th grade

class for helping with getting our play    together.  Hope to see you all there in May.
	Meeting with 7th Grade Buddies

The first grades had a wonderful time with their

buddies on Tuesday.  They made Easter decorations for their desks.  They will be bringing them home for Easter.  The seventh grades had a great time, they really enjoy see their buddy.
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Annual 1st Grade Play

We are going to be doing “Little Red Riding Hood”. We are going to be putting it into a mucical type play so that everyone is involved. The play is the first week in May.   We are going to need some help from the parents.  If you are interested in helping please contact the frond desk by Wed. April 18 at 5pm.   
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Fun Sites for the Month on April:

http://kidexchange.about.com/kids/kidexchange/cs/ springfun/
http://www.kidsdomain.com/holiday/spring/
http://www.primarygames.com/seasons/spring/ coloring.htm
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HAPPY SPRING!
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The trip to the Zoo went great this year.  It was a full day trip.  We had a picnic  in the grass.  The animal that most of them liked was the baby monkeys.  We visited the aquarium, rain forest, and looked at the new desert that is coming.  They learned a lot of new things about some of that animals there.  The group did not want to leave.  Next month we will be visiting the Western Heritage Museum. 
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